
GET Committee 

From: 	 Mike J. Molina 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, January 30, 2019 5:55 PM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: Aloha Members, 
Attachments: 	 Testimony Amended.pdf 

From: Simone Bosco <Simone.Bosco@co.maui.hi.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 3:50 PM 

To: Alice L. Lee <Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us>; County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>; Keani N. Rawlins 
<Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina 
<Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama <Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Shane M. Sinenci 
<Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama 
<Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Re: Aloha Members, 

Aloha Members, 

I am submitting AMENDED testimony in support of Michele McLean's confirmation. 

This corrects several inadvertent typographical errors. I apologize for any inconvenience this causes.m 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Simone Bosco 

>>> Simone Bosco 1/30/2019 3:20 PM >>> 
Aloha Members, 

I am submitting testimony in support of Michele McLean's confirmation. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Simone Bosco 



January 30, 2019 

To: 	Members of the County Council 

County of Maui 

From: Simone Bosco 

Senior Planner, Planning Department 

RE: 	The appointment of Michele McLean as Director of Planning (Amended) 

Dear Members: 

I offer my support for the appointment and confirmation of Michele Mclean as Director of the Planning 
Department. There are many reasons I support her to become the next Director, however, in summary, I 
have witnessed her professionalism, a reasoned approach to planning decisions, and a tremendous 
productivity and much progress in furthering progressive and community sensitive legislation in just the 
short six months she has been director. I believe she will support much needed best planning practices 
that will benefit the community, protect the environment, further progressive long-range planning, and 
support intelligent and professional community-sensitive decision-making. 

Finally, she has support from County Planning staff, and I believe she will work well with staff and 
community stakeholders alike and continue to find a balanced approach to decision-making. 

Please consider this position in light of the 21 years working for the Planning Department and with eight 
directors. 

Simone Bosco 
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